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House Music Festival 2024

22 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

You are warmly invited to two concerts celebrating our annual House Music Festival on Tuesday 12 March and
Wednesday 13 March at 7.00 pm in the Main Hall.

The festival incorporates the competition and the concert in one evening (Wednesday 13 March). The Tuesday
concert is a dress rehearsal and the audience will vote for their favourite House performance, the results of
which will be announced the following evening. Adjudication and feedback will be made straight after the
Wednesday concert by the judges lined up to preside over the evening.

Each House has devised a programme using a painting as a stimulus and the captains have been working
extremely hard all term putting together a varied programme of music. We will hear solo and ensemble
performances as well as compositions and arrangements from all six Houses.

Tickets for the evening are £8.00 each and can be purchased through ParentMail from 7.00 pm on Friday
23 February. There is a limit of 300 seats per performance, so please purchase your tickets early.

For those students involved in the performances:

House Captains will have already communicated with your child when the rehearsals are for their house and
what they need to practise. We would normally have a Sunday rehearsal, but the 10 March is Mother’s Day. |
have therefore decided to have a Friday evening rehearsal on Friday 8 March from 3.30 pm-7.00 pm, which
will involve all performers.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Mark Warner
Director of Music
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